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Office of the Lieutenant Governor Announces Pause in
Services From Notary Public Division Due to Covid-19
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The Office of the Lieutenant Governor announced Wednesday that services offered by the Notary
Public Division located will temporarily cease operations due to Covid-19.  

According to the release, sanitization and Covid-19 mitigation protocols have been activated. All
staff have been notified and persons identified as close contacts will be tested prior to their return
to work, the OLG stated. 

The OLG apologized for any inconvenience that the temporary cease in services offered by the
Notary Public Division may cause.
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The office will keep the public informed on this matter, including when services will resume
operations, the release concluded. 
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